
 

Are you, or were you, a midwife or midwife student in
Northern Ontario?

or
Did you have a baby or receive help from a midwife

in Northern Ontario? 

Was it between April 2012 and December 2023? 

We would love to talk to you and learn about your
experiences of midwifery in Northern Ontario. 

All interviews are private.

For more information or if you are
interested in participating, please

contact:

 NorthernMidwiferyCare@gmail.com
(905) 512-6681

(807) 343-8010 ext. 8965

SUSTAINING
MIDWIFERY CARE

IN *NORTHERN
ONTARIO

Entrevue aussi offert en
français, communiquer

avec nous!

Approved by Lakehead University
Research Ethics Board

* Northern Ontario includes the Districts of
Thunder Bay, Kenora, Rainy River, Algoma,
Cochrane, Timiskaming, Greater Sudbury,

Sudbury, Manitoulin, Parry Sound, and Nipissing


